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Greener Christmas 

 

The Christmas Party we held in 2022 was a great success! Not only was it a great way 

to end the school term, but it also protected our environment. 

 

We were able to reduce a large amount of waste. For example this year, we used a 

lot less utensils for our party. We only used 109 pieces this year, which was only 1/3 

of last year’s. Moreover, we only used 53 plastic bowls in our party this year, that was 

about 120 bowls less than we used last year. We were able to reduce 2/3 of the 

waste we produced in the party in the previous year. 

 

Besides, using less party items at the party, we saved a lot of materials by suing 

reusable decoration items. For instance, a total of 25 sheets of plastic table cloths 

were used last year. But now only 8 sheets were used, a reduction of 17 sheets. 

Previously we used 0.9kg gift wrap, now it has changed to 0kg. We used no gift wrap 

at all, which reduced a lot of unnecessary materials. We were also very careful in 

using the party items, we produced much less waste in our party this year. 

 

In my opinion, students should practice green living in their daily life. We should not 

use disposable items. They should bring their own utensils to the party. For example, 

there were a total of 120 paper cups and plates prepared at the party before, but 

now there were only 47. This greatly reduced the material used for paper cups and 

plates.  

 

By doing the above, we can live our life greener. If we always remember Green is very 

important, our life will become more environmentally-friendly! 


